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I’mgoing to be pretty toughwhen it comes
to these negotiations— Iwill step in. I’d like
to findaway thatwe don’t need anewpower
plant inKillingly.”

—Governor Ned Lamont1

“

1. “CT regulators stall pipeline to controversial power plant site,” New Haven Register, October 9, 2020,
https://www.ctinsider.com/business/nhregister/article/CT-regulators-stall-pipeline-to-controversial-15635018.php

2. The 650MW gas plant will emit 2.2 million tons of carbon dioxide each year, releasing 5 percent of Connecticut’s total greenhouse gases.

GOVERNOR, ACTIONS SPEAK
LOUDER THANWORDS.
The proposed decision by your Department of Energy and Environmental
Protection to approve a fracked gas pipeline for a new power plant in Killingly2

will be a disaster for our water, air, and future.
This pipeline will rip through miles of wetlands
and streams, destroying the habitat of
several protected endangered species, and
will lock our state into burning fracked gas for
decades to come. Worse, the energy from the
proposed plant is simply not needed to keep
Connecticut going.

Connecticut families deserve better from the
agencies and leaders charged with protecting
our water and air.

Connecticut residents should contact
the Governor today at 800-406-1527 or
governor.lamont@ct.gov and demand that he
keep the promise he made to our state. Keep
your word, Governor. Stop the pipeline now.

—SIERRA CLUB CONNECTICUT
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